
GFWC FL Scholarship

Diversity Rocks our Women in 2025!

This year GFWC Florida has given our scholarship committee – (3) Three - 

$3,000.00 scholarships for  Women Returning to Work.  

The Application Deadline will be March 1, 2025. Notification of the awards will 
be completed by April 1, 2025.

All the information will be online at GFWC Florida website, GFWCFlorida.org 

which includes the application and reference form. A promotional flyer will be 

distributed to all GFWC Florida members and Public Accredited Postsecondary 
Institutions in fall 2024.  The scholarship award dollars will be distributed to the 

accepting institution.

Margaret Brugman, Scholarship Chair Crystal Bryant, Scholarship Co-Chair 

Contact: Margaret Brugman, GFWC FL Scholarship Chair 

Scholarships@GFWCFlorida.org 




